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HAZARDOUS MATERIAL COMPLIANCE STATEMENT 

 
The United States Department of Transportation (DOT), Pipeline and 
Hazardous Materials Safety Administration, govern the transportation of 
hazardous materials by highway, rail, vessel, and air.  They prohibit the 
movement of articles or substances by air that poses a significant risk to 
health, safety, and/or property, without proper packaging, labeling, and 
documentation.  Any person who knowingly violates a requirement of the 
Federal Hazardous Material Transportation Law is liable for a civil penalty for 
each violation. 
 
Website for further information: http://www.phmsa.dot.gov/hazmat/regs 
 
The Humanitarian Delivery Flight program does not accept any hazardous 
materials, as defined in Title 49 Code of Federal Regulations Parts 100 – 185 
or International Air Transport Association (IATA), for transport on Boeing 
Humanitarian Delivery Flights unless approval has been granted in advance 
by the Boeing Supply Chain Logistics. 
 
All cargo / humanitarian goods tendered to The Boeing Company for carriage 
on a Humanitarian Delivery Flight are subject to inspection and/or rejection 
at point of loading. 
 
Material Safety Data Sheets must be provided immediately when requested 
by The Boeing Company for any item in the shipment. 
 
Due diligence should be taken as Humanitarian aid may contain hidden 
dangerous goods such as batteries in electric wheel chairs and Lap Top 
Computers, flammable liquids in Medical supplies or compressed gases in 
consumer products.  Please contact the Global Corporate Citizenship 
Humanitarian Delivery Flight Program Manager if you have questions or need 
assistance. 
 
I HAVE READ AND UNDERSTAND THIS LETTER.  I HEREBY STATE 
THAT THIS SHIPMENT DOES NOT CONTAIN ANY HAZARDOUS 
MATERIALS AS DEFINED BY 49CFR or IATA. 
 
 
 

 
 
------------------------------------------------------ 
Ahmed Badrul Ahsan 
President, SpaandanB 
Email: SpaandanB@SpaandanB.org 
 


